Our Lady's Little Christians Preschool

http://www.olhoc.org/preschool.htm and Find Us on Facebook!!

June, 2017 Newsletter

This is the last newsletter that many of you will receive. The roster is being updated in the system to reflect the new enrollment for summer and fall. If you have questions in the future, you may send them to Nieda at preschool@olhoc.org or call 301-645-7112.

Please join us in Congratulating Mrs. Ryon on her retirement and promotion to Stay-at-Home-Grammy!

We are pleased to announce that Kendra Hunt will now be a full-time preschool teacher at OLLC. She will teach the 2-day AM and 3-day AM 3-year-old classes, as well as the PM mixed age group class.

***Incoming and returning families please note: OLLC will transition to uniforms this fall. This school year only – 2017-18 – you may fulfill the requirement with any OLLC logo polo shirt (There will be many opportunities to wear the T-shirts, too) and any pants, or skirt with shorts or leggings. Further explanation will be provided in the next newsletter. ***

Dates to remember:

Friday, June 16 - Deadline to register for Summer Program

Sunday, June 18 - Happy Father's Day!!

Wednesday, June 21 - Happy First Day of Summer!!

Mon-Fri, June 26-30-Mon-Fri, July 10-14 - Summer Program – Week 1 (registration required) Summer Program – Week 2 (registration required)

Tuesday, August 1 - One month tuition and ALL paperwork due

OLLC participates in Amazon Smile. Please click through the following link so that we will receive a contribution from your qualifying purchases:

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/90-0341419

FREE Community Events

There are LOTS of free events and programs (story time, music events, etc.) at the Charles County Public Libraries! http://www.ccplonline.org/

Gratitude:

- Thank you to our outgoing Advisory Board members, and Welcome to our new members!!
- Thank-you to Ana and Kristi Davidson for volunteering in May!

Reminders:

- -If you have not filled out our survey, please go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W6VFPKN
- -The **2017-2018 School Year** will be here before we know it! All paperwork must be completed and turned in by August 1. Please call to make an appointment in June or July to complete your child's file.
- -If you are willing to complete the **Child Protection process** to volunteer in our classrooms this fall, please let Ms. Nieda or Ms. Therese know so you can obtain the necessary information to get started! More info on the church website: www.olhoc.org or at <a href="https:
- **-Tuition** One month's (May 2018) tuition <u>and ALL paperwork</u> is due by August 1, 2017. The next tuition payment will be due no later than September 13.
- -Our license does not allow for diapers or pull-ups.

FYI:

The Promise Resource Center has newsletters, classes, and other resources for parents and caregivers. http://thepromisecenter.org/

Charles County Parks and Recreation has lots of great ideas and Summer Fun! https://www.charlescountyparks.com/

Another good website to find things in and around town: https://charlesmd.macaronikid.com/

Looking forward . . . Watch for email and snail mail about the beginning of the next school year!

If at any time you decide that you do not want to receive email from OLLC, please send an email to: preschool@olhoc.org